United States Department of the Interior
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

Yosemite National Park
P.O. Box 577
Yosemite, California 95389
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Dear Property Owner:

The National Park Service administers a vehicle sticker program to facilitate access to private property
located within the boundaries of Yosemite National Park. Landowner stickers are on a five-year cycle,
which ended December 31, 2019. New stickers will be valid from January 2020 through December 2024.
You are receiving this letter because it is time to renew your fee exemption stickers.

The sticker program assists entrance station rangers in quickly identifying individuals who are exempt
from entrance fees, thus expediting your access to your property.

Expired stickers will be honored through April 15, 2020, enabling people who qualify for a sticker time to
acquire a new one. Guests or family members visiting private property within Yosemite National Park,
but who do not qualify for a vehicle sticker, are issued temporary gate passes at the entrance gate instead.

A vehicle sticker will be issued to property owners, trustees, and immediate family members. To receive
new sticker(s), please email yose_vehicle_stickers@nps.gov with the following:

e Current vehicle registration(s).
* Phone number, current mailing address, and property address.

e Deed—this is only necessary if you are requesting stickers for multiple family members; county
records only list the primary owner.

e Ifapplicable, please explain the relationships of the family members to the primary property
owner.

While email is preferred, we will also accept submissions through the mail at the following address: Fee
Management Office, PO Box 577, Yosemite CA 95389,

If you have any questions, please email yose vehicle stickers@nps.gov or call Parker Davis, Deputy Fee
Manager, at 209-372-0406.

Thank you for your time. We look forward to assisting you and your fellow landowners.
Sincerely, Vw\

Cicely Muldoon
Acting Superintendent



Privacy Act Statement

Authority: The Land and Water Conservation Fund Act (LWCFA) (16 U.S.C. 4601-4-4601-11; P.L. 88-
578) authorizes federal agencies to collect entrance fees.

The Federal Lands Recreation Enhancement Act (FLREA) (16 U.S.C. 6801-6814; P.L. 108-447, Division
J, Title VIII) of 2004, and the most recent reauthorization in 2018 (P.L. 115- 245, Div. C, §130), entitles
leaseholders or property owners accessing their property, and their guests, to an entrance fee exemption.

Purpose: The information will be used to determine the eligibility of the property owner and their
immediate family members to obtain a fee exemption to Yosemite National Park, as administered through
the vehicle sticker program.

Routine Use: The information will be used for the purpose set forth above

Disclosure: Disclosure of personal information is voluntary. Failure to disclose the personal information
requested may prohibit the Agency from being able to provide fee exemption stickers for your vehicles.



